
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEW TRAINING OPPORTUNITY: Social and Medical Histories 

This training will provide a general overview of social medical histories for children in foster care.  It will be a 
review of policies and procedures related to the social and medical history document, as it relates to 
permanency.    

 
Local agency workers and case managers who work with children in foster care who want a general 
understanding of the social and medical history document should attend.  

 
 

Social and Medical Histories Training 
Thursday, September 28, 2023 from 09:00 am - 11:00 am 

 

Training will be held via WEBEX 
Go to https://minnesota.webex.com/weblink/register/r776cc656b264b080c892a17d1d4307a8 

and register. 
 
 
 

If you have additional questions, please contact Permanency Quality Assurance, Department Human 
Services – Permanency, at northstar.benefits@state.mn.us.   
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